



Update From Camp Sionito

March 8, 2012

Silent Retreat Approaching

It's not too late to register for the Sionito Silent Retreat (March 30 to April 1). Our Retreat Spiritual Director, Marlene Krueger, has assembled an all-star faculty and program designed to help you go deeper in your relationship with God. *Men, it's not just for women! Young people, it's not just for the middle-aged!* Click on this link to access the retreat brochure, schedule and registration form: http://sionito.org/forms/CampSionitoSilentRetreat2012.pdf



Work Party & Board Meeting Bring Major Changes

Air conditioning in the Dining Hall! That's right, with a transfer from capital development reserves and a generous gift from a Sionito family, the Sionito Board gave the "green light" to installation of air conditioning in time for 2012 summer camps. Preparatory work is already in

progress. Over the weekend, approximately 40 volunteers worked on projects including pouring the new floor, sidewalk and kiln slab for the Craft Building, as well as pouring concrete porches for the Children's Tabernacle entrances and a slab for the new Block Cabin cleaning supply closet.

Work continued with the Main Bathhouse and Block Cabin remodel projects, 8 truckloads of gravel were spread under the new Playground and the portable shelter by the new Playground received a new coat of paint. There was electrical work at the Dining Hall for new refrigerators, microwave, icemaker and air conditioning and a trailer with 2100 sq feet of donated wood for Block Cabin ceilings was unloaded.

A big thank you to all for their hard work!

Photo Contest Winners Selected

Tom Grubbs has completed judging the entries in the 2011 photo contest and we extend our congratulations to the following winners: Wayne Hay for *Friends*, Kathleen Johnson for *Reflections*, Joyce Conrad for *Room for One More* and Cassie Stricker for *Sunset*.

Winning photos are posted on Facebook. Just search "We Love Camp Sionito". Winners receive one week's paid registration at a 2012 summer camp or reunion.

Donate Now!

The 2012 Capital Development Annual Campaign is well underway with a wide range of projects slated for completion this year. You can help enhance the quality of the Sionito camping experience by making your tax deductible contribution today. Mail your check payable to Camp Sionito to P.O. Box 908, Burleson, TX 76097.

Need a Summer Job?
Sionito needs you!
Check out position listings
@ www.sionito.org
Submit your application by

March 15, 2012.

Coming Events At Camp Sionito

March 16-18 CBMC Men's Retreat March 30 to April 1 Sionito Silent Retreat

April 27 to 29 CCM Retreat June 10 to 16 Sr. High Camp

June 16 to 23 Reunion 1 (Rick Maupin, guest ministry)

June 24 to 30 Junior Camp

June 30 to July 6 Reunion 2 (Kris & Peter Judd, guest ministry)

July 8 to 14 Jr. High Camp

July 26 to 29 Campamento de Jovenes/Reunion Familiar

Aug 31 to Sept 3 Labor Day Weekend Retreat

Access retreat/camp registration forms and information on your mission center website or at www.sionito.org

Work Party Dates: April 20-22 and May 18-20

Contact Mike Thrutchley for work party information at stonewoodhomes@hotmail.com or 817.819.7299

To remove your name from our mailing list, please email jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com
For more information regarding Camp Sionito please contact Joseph Postnikoff at 817.347.5261 or 817.291,9822 or jpostnikoff@gpalaw.com